

State of New Mexico ENVIRONMENT DEPARTMENT

Harold Runnels Building 1190 St. Francis Drive, P.O. Box 26110 Santa Fe, New Mexico 87502 (505) 827-2850

JUDITH M. ESPINOSA SECRETARY

RON CURRY
DEPUTY SECRETARY

CERTIFIED MAIL RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED

May 19, 1994



James E. Strasler, Lt. Colonel, USAF Commander, 27th Civil Engineer Squadron 111 Engineers Way Cannon AFB NM 88103-5136

RE: Time Extension for submittal of Landfill 5 RCRA Facility
Investigation Work Plan.

Dear Commander Strasler:

XIII

In Cannon Air Force Base's (CAFB's) letter dated May 11, 1994, a 30-day extension request was made for the submittal date of CAFB's Final Landfill 5 RCRA Facility Investigation Work Plan. Additionally, a request was made for one more meeting to confirm response details. This meeting was held on May 19, 1994. At this meeting it was agreeded that a 60-day extension would be required to address all the topics discussed. Therefore, the extension request for 60-days is approved making the effective due date for this submittal July 19, 1994.

If you have any questions, please telephone Lee Winn at (505) 827-4308.

Sincerely,

Barbara Hoditschek, Manager RCRA Permitting Program

CC: Bill Hurlbut, US EPA, Region VI

Dave Morgan, NMED
Steve Pullen, NMED
Sandi Mukerjee, CAFB
FUE- AFB 94 RED